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Senior Bingo Luncheon is back!  

We finished up Preschool for the year with an outdoor picnic. 

Our Summer schedule is out. We’re ready to begin camps and workshops. 

As a special offer to residents, fitness memberships will be reduced to $10.00 

per person for June and July! Offer ends 7/31/25. 

We’re coordinating Summer Movie nights with the Thornton Public Library and 

Mayor Reynolds has asked for our help with the Taste of Thornton on July 4th. 

Concessions will be open at 

6:00pm. 

We host TOPS, AA and Senior 

card clubs weekly.   

Check out the latest Village 

news on Comcast Channel 4, 

Facebook and thorntonil.us.  

We encourage residents to 

reach out with any 

suggestions and always “Take 

time for fun”. 

 

  

 

 

   


